From: Lydia Bartholow

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 12:57:35 PM

Lydia Bartholow
90 School St.
Haverhill, NH 03765

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
This will ruine our state - and everything that it represents - please reject the northern Pass - no one |

know wants it!!!

Sincerely,
Lydia Bartholow
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